
Logan Millar 
 
I am focused on ensuring that the recipe for success that Cromwell Primary currently 
has, stays for as long as possible. Having moved to the Cromwell area 18 months 
ago from Dunedin, it has been exciting to see how proactive and supportive the 
community is to our future generations. 
  
I’m a father of two boys (3 & 7). The oldest is attending CPS with the younger one 
due to attend in the next couple of years. It is important to me that every young 
person in our community gets a good education, and the opportunity to succeed in 
their areas of interest, no matter if it is academic, sport, or the arts. 
  
I am currently the Group Health and Safety Manager for a large, family-run business, 
in Queenstown. Ensuring the safety and wellbeing of well over 2,000 workers gives 
me a very good viewpoint of the community and the struggles we are facing. I am a 
trustee of the Life Education Trust Heartland Otago Southland (Harold the giraffe) 
and am currently the Chair of the Central Otago Health and Safety Forum. 
In all of these roles, the skills of being practically focused, strategic in thinking, 
having good management of risk while being fiscally aware and responsible, is a 
must. It is these skills that I bring to the CPS Board of Trustees. 
  
Outside of work, I’m an avid gardener and enjoy spending time with the family and 
dog. 
 


